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Dragon Diaries:

December is upon us and it is truly unbelievable how time flies! As we enter into the Holiday
Season, may we all hope for Peace on Earth, whatever that means to all of you.

Our Dragons have been creative and busy this past month. Some of the fun things we have
done include the following: Gratitude flags, Tye Dye, and Knitting. The Gratitude Flags are in our
entryway. The flags were created by our students and staff. Our Tye Dye group colored the flags
and all of us wrote or drew a symbol of gratitude. They turned out beautifully and all had a great
time and our hearts were filled with joy making them.

During our Maker Space class, we have been introducing the students to knitting and crochet as
well as working with yarn. Some of the students made hats and they turned out great. We are
grateful for our students, they are the best!

Our Exhibitions are coming up and students have been working towards displaying their
learning in Math, Science, English, and Social Studies. As many of you know, the students'
Exhibitions are the showcase of their personal growth and learning during the last semester.

Our students celebrated many of our local Veterans for Veterans Day. They wrote lovely letters
to many Veterans giving thanks for their service. SCHS also had a panel discussion with several
Veterans and was able to ask some very interesting questions.

We are trying to work on absences for our students. We will be enforcing the attendance policy
in the second semester. Per the School Board Policy, students can not exceed 9 absences in a
semester. If they do, they may be denied their credits. However, if a student is denied their
credit, we will give them the opportunity to earn the credit back by showing up for the rest of the
term without any absences. Please review the policy located on the district website under the
School Board tab. Trying to help students understand that if they are not in class they are not
going to pass is difficult. Parents, if you can help with getting your student to school then we
should have no problems aligning graduation dates for each and every dragon.

Some important upcoming events:

Mid Term Reports will be sent home on Dec 6

Silver Creek Holiday Feast Dec. 15

Winter Break starts on Dec.20. School resumes on Jan. 3
Exhibitions will be held the week of Jan. 10

Semester 1 ends on Jan. 14






